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4 June 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following an invitation from the Eastern Education Group, Stour Valley Community School would like to 
offer your child the opportunity to visit either West Suffolk College or Abbeygate Sixth Form College.  
 
DESTINATION:  Abbeygate Sixth Form 
DATE:    24 June 2025 
TRAVEL:   By Coach 
 
OR 
 
DESTINATION:  West Suffolk College 
DATE:    26 June 2025 
TRAVEL:   By Coach 
 
A link has been shared with all Year 10 students to allow them to select their preference of visit. We are 
asking them to consider carefully which option would benefit them most. Should they be considering both 
as future options there will be Open Evenings in the near future. We have asked that students make these 
selections by 3pm Wednesday 11 June. 
 
Due to the nature of the activities, school uniform will be required as other schools will be present at both 
visits. Students will be back at school for lunchtime on both dates.  
 
The cost of this trip is £10 per student to cover coach travel. Payments need to be made through your 
ParentPay account.  Unfortunately, if there are not enough contributions received, the visit may have to be 
cancelled. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 20 June. If you are finding it difficult 
to make the payment but would like your child to go on the visit, please email the Finance Office at 
atsanakzidou@stourvalley.org to enquire about financial assistance. 
 
Please use the link below to give consent to your child’s attendance: 
 
Trip Consent  
 
We are expecting the usual high SVCS standards of behaviour leading up to and on this trip and any 
student who fails to meet these expectations risks being removed from the trip and will be dealt with in line 
with the school’s Behavior Policy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr N Sims and Miss M Cooper 
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